18t November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thythorn Field Primary School Swimming Lessons

The schools’ swimming programme will start on Friday 10 January 2025 for
Year 2 and Year 5 until Friday 14 February 2025. We will be using the Wigston
Pool and the session is between 1pm and 2pm.

The cost is £33 for the 6 weeks of sessions. This cost includes the pool hire,
transportation and the cost of swimming instructors. Al payments and
permissions must be made via the schools online system
www.scopay.com/thythornfieldpri

All jewellery, including earrings, should not be worn and removed before
coming to school.

We regret that we are unable to offer refunds other than for long term iliness or
injury.

School swimming relies on parental contributions and without these we might
have to consider if we can continue with the swimming lessons in the future.

If you have any concerns about payment do not hesitate to contact me, in
confidence, as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Price
Head Teacher



